
	

	

Above	 is	the	NFHS	PowerPoint	slide	that	 I	shared	with	all	of	those	 in	attendance	at	the	2018	NFHS	Football	
Rules	Interpreters	Meeting	dealing	with	the	Adidas	Adizero	5-Star	7.0	Football	Spikes.		Adidas	was	notified	this	
past	July	23,	2018	by	email	from	the	NFHS,	that	this	particular	football	shoe	as	designed,	is	not	compliant	with	
current	2018	NFHS	Football	Rules	and	thus	will	not	be	permitted	to	be	used	for	those	games	that	are	using	
NFHS	Football	Rules	for	play	at	the	varsity	level.		Please	be	sure	to	share	this	information	with	your	respective	
member	schools,	coaches	and	game	officials.	
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